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Dear Legislatures, 

 

I am opposed to any increased policing including increased drone usage. We don't 

need a police state to feel safe; in fact police states create fear and diminish 

freedoms. Most people never break the law. The police already have enough power 

and equipment authority than needed for those who break the law. 

 

Sincerely, 

A. Hale 


